
 

 

Friday 11th February  
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Y4 Trips to Gita Bhavan Hindu Temple 
 
We have arranged two trips to the Gita Bhavan Hindu Temple as part of our RE curriculum 
where the children have studied Hinduism. The temple staff have very kindly allowed us to 
arrange these visits, which will last about an hour and where the children will be given a talk 
and a tour of the temple.  
 
The temple is quite small and the staff have asked that we bring two groups of around 45 
children. These groups will be as follows: 
 
Group 1 – Wednesday 30th March 
4KR plus half of 4AW (Surnames beginning A – I) 
 
Group 2 – Friday 1st April  
4EC plus half 4AW (Surnames K – Z)  
 
Due to the reasonable proximity of the temple to school (about a 30-minute walk) we will not 
be using a coach and have decided to go on foot. Both trips will leave school at 9.50am and will 
return at around 12.10pm.  
 
Volunteers: 
 
In order to do this trip, we are asking for parent volunteers to walk with the children to and 
from the temple. We will need three for each trip to ensure the correct ratios of children to 
adults for safety reasons.  If you are able to offer your assistance we, and the children, would 
be most grateful. If you are able to volunteer, please fill in the following form and we will come 
back to you as soon as possible to confirm your place. You only need to fill in the form if you 
are offering to volunteer. 
 
https://forms.gle/31Yqywwq19tqgB2h6 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Year 4 Teachers 


